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To: 
 
       As a retired PA public school employee, I am writing 
to let you know it has been 22 YEARS since PSERS 
annuitants have had a cost-of-living adjustment (COLA). 
       Inflation has taken a huge bite out of the checks 
of PSERS pensioners over that time. Now it's time for 
the PA State Assembly to prioritize the citizens who 
served Pennsylvania so well! 
       Vote YES on legislation giving PSERS annuitants a 
COLA—now and in the future! 
       Retirees are your most reliable block of voters. 
       Can I rely on you? 
	
	
	
	
 


